Post Degoawa[z Ce[eﬁmttons

It is for the information of the members of Punjab Cricket Club
» that Bumper Tambola is being organized on Saturday, the 21" @&
October, 2017 as post 'Deepawali Celebrations' in the main
* ground of'the stadium. The tambola will start at 7.00 p.m. Various &>
Lucky draws will be held for bonafide members of club. A special
¥ musical programme is also being organized on this occasion.

Bumper Tambola
7-00 p.m. ownwords

Members éntry will be on membership cards. A member can

bring along up to four guests. Unaccompanied guests will not be
entertained.

A lavish spread of sumptuous snacks/dinner & beverages would
be available during the celebrations. There will be no booking of

® the tables. The formal Restaurant of the Club will remain closed

on this evening,.

Note: Member are again requested to update their latest
_, mobile/contact numbers and address along with mail id, for
the member's directory.

" “The Management wishes all the members of
the club A very happy Deepawali”
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